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Whether you are on an exciting trip, spending some time at home, or staying in Fargo, we
hope this week is a time to recharge and reset before the second half of the semester.
Regardless of your plans, enjoy the time, be safe, and we’ll look forward to seeing you back
on campus next week.

Emily Frazier, EdD

Dean of Students

Student Affairs and Institutional Equity
Pronouns: she/her/hers

Old Main 100

Dept. 2840, PO Box 6050
Fargo, ND 58108-6050
P:701.231.8406
www.ndsu.edu

We collectively acknowledge that we gather at NDSU, a land grant institution, on the traditional lands of the Oceti Sakowin (Dakota, Lakota,
Nakoda) and Anishinaabe Peoples in addition to many diverse Indigenous Peoples still connected to these lands. We honor with gratitude
Mother Earth and the Indigenous Peoples who have walked with her throughout generations. We will continue to learn how to live in unity
with Mother Earth and build strong, mutually beneficial, trusting relationships with Indigenous Peoples of our region.
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